Greetings from District 1...

As we settle into the fall season in District 1, we've reflected on the summer months and
the fellowship we enjoyed at our Serenity Day back in June.

In addition, we’ve been busy planning our annual Autumn Awareness dinner. Please
join us next Saturday, October 21st for dinner, fellowship, speakers, of course, lots of
pie! All are welcome!

Continuing in the spirit of service, District 1 is looking forward to our continued public
outreach efforts, as well as the 2024 Assemblies! Keep it simple and enjoy each and
every moment!

Serenely yours,

Sam M, District 1 DR



